
6 Examinations Schedule and Fees Schedule

Examinations Schedule

See the Fees section of this Calendar (page 60) for more information on Fees.

For more information about fees specific to Faculties and programs, see the sections listed below:

 Co-operative Education page 285

 Faculty of Environmental Design Please refer to the Faculty of Environmental Design Calendar

 Faculty of Graduate Studies Please refer to the Faculty of Graduate Studies Calendar

 Faculty of Medicine Please refer to the Faculty of Medicine Calendar

Fees Schedule

Session Final Exam Dates Deferred Exams  Special Deferred Exams
   Application Deadline*  Exam Date(s) Application Deadline*  Exam Date(s)

2006-2007
Winter Session April 17-28, 2006 May 2 May 23-25 May 26 September 5-6 

Spring Session June 28-30, 2006 July 5 July 19 July 20 September 29-30

Summer Session August 17-19, 2006 August 22 Sept. 5-6 September 7 September 29-30

Fall Session December 11-20, 2006 Dec. 22, 2006 Jan. 25-27, 2007 Jan. 29, 2007 May 21-23, 2007
     

2007
Winter Session April 16-26, 2007 April 30 May 21-23 May 24 September 4-5

Spring Session June 27-29, 2007 July 4 July 18 July 19 September 28-29

Summer Session August 16-18, 2007 August 21 September 4-5 September 6 September 28-29

* Students must notify the department offering the examination within 48 hours of the missed examination and apply no later than the given deadline.

July
2006

Summer Session
6  Last day for payment 

of balance of Summer 
Session fees. Deadline 
for submitting loan ap-
plication to defer fees.

6  No fee refunds for 
withdrawals from Sum-
mer Session full and 
first-term half courses 
after this date.

 28 No fee refunds for 
withdrawals from Sum-
mer Session second-
term half courses after 
this date.

 

September
2006

Fall Session
22  Last day for payment 

of balance of Fall 
Session fees. Deadline 
for submitting loan ap-
plication to defer fees.

 22 No fee refunds for 
withdrawals from full 
courses or Fall Session 
half courses after this 
date.

January
2007

Winter Session
19  Last day for payment 

of balance of Winter 
Session fees. Deadline 
for submitting loan ap-
plication to defer fees.

19  No fee refunds for 
withdrawals from 
Winter Session half 
courses after this date.

May
2007

Spring Session
16 Last day for payment 

of balance of Spring 
Session fees. Deadline 
for submitting loan ap-
plication to defer fees.

 16 No fee refunds for 
withdrawals from 
Spring Session full 
and first-term half 
courses and thirteen-
week courses after 
this date. 

June
2007

8  No fee refunds for 
withdrawals from 
Spring Session sec-
ond-term half courses 
after this date.


